
 
 

Aspire, celebrate and learn… 

 

 
Headteacher:  Mr Neil Baker B.Ed. (Hons) MSc., iDeputy Head Teacher: Mrs Helen Rutt BA (Hons) 

 
Berryfield Road, Bradford on Avon, Wiltshire BA15 1ST  

Tel: 01225 863444   Fax: 01225 868283 

Email:  admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk 

www.christchurch.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

 
   

 

VAT No: GB501-6248-82 

 
18 July 2021 
 
Dear parent or carer,  
 
We have been made aware that we have confirmed positive PCR test cases of coronavirus (COVID-19) across 
years 1, 3, 4, 5 and 6 at Christ Church School and these bubbles have been closed. 
 
The Foundation and Year 2 bubbles will continue to remain open and children in these year groups can continue 
to come in to school. The children should enter the school through the Berryfield Road entrance as the 
Sladesbrook entrance will be closed. 
 
However, if you wish to keep your child at home and move over to remote learning from Monday 19 July 2021 I 
can confirm that this absence will be authorised.  
 
If you child is going to stay at home please email absence@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk or 
admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk to inform us of this.  
 
If your child does develop symptoms please do contact the school to inform us as soon as possible. You can seek 
advice from the nhs.uk website at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/check-if-you-have-
coronavirus-symptoms/. If you are concerned about your child’s symptoms, or they are worsening you can seek 
advice from NHS 111 at https://111.nhs.uk/ or by phoning 111. 
 
 
How to stop coronavirus (COVID-19) spreading  
 
There are things you can do to help reduce the risk of you and anyone you live with getting ill with coronavirus 
(COVID-19): 
 

 wash your hands with soap and water often – do this for at least 20 seconds  

 use hand sanitiser gel if soap and water are not available 

 wash your hands as soon as you get home 

 cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or your sleeve (not your hands) when you cough or sneeze 

 put used tissues in the bin immediately and wash your hands afterwards 
 
Should the situation change within your child’s bubble we will let you know as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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Neil Baker 
Headteacher 
 
 


